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The Overseas Schools Advisory Council of the Department of State will hold
its spring meeting on Thursday, June 14, 2018, at 9:30 a.m. in conference
room 1482, in the Harry S. Truman Building at 2201 C Street NW, Washington
DC. The meeting will last until approximately 12:00 p.m. and is open to the
public with limited seating available. This meeting will discuss the work and
the support Overseas Schools Advisory Council provides to U. S. sponsored
overseas schools. Topics will include the World Virtual School and the Child
Protection Project. In addition, the regional education officers will present
on various activities and initiatives in U. S. sponsored overseas schools.

Public access to the Department of State is controlled and space is limited.

Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting should contact Mr.
Thomas Shearer, at (202) 261-8200, by June 7, to make arrangements to attend
and, if necessary, request reasonable accommodations. The public may take
part in the discussion, time permitting and at the discretion of the
chairperson. All attendees must use the 21st Street entrance to the building.

For further information, please contact Rich Barbacane,
BarbacaneRF@state.gov, 202-261-8208.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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